
 

 

This photo from street view shows the tree on the boundary between the two properties. It is an old 

photo from about 10 years ago. Below is a photo of the base of the tree from a few years ago. I have 

been monitoring the tree whenever we go to trim the hedges in the garden. Unfortunately it is not 

healing over too well and as the wall was built up around the tree removal is the only option. Both 

neighbours are happy to replant something elsewhere in their garden. 

 


